[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parents/Guardians,
Today we celebrated the 100th day of school. It was great to wander around the school and see both students and staff showing their school spirit dressed as either 100-year-old people or wearing 100 items attached to their clothing. Classes were engaged in exciting learning activities and counting to 100 could be heard throughout the school.
This Thursday, February 16, our PAC is hosting a Neon Dance Party in the gym from 6:00pm-7:30pm. As a reminder, the dance is for Millstream families only.  Parents/guardians must attend with their child/ren and older siblings, who do not attend Millstream, may not attend. Thank you for your support. We look forward to seeing students and parents/guardians on Thursday evening. Thank you to our PAC for organizing this event.
Reminder there is no school on February 17th, 2023 for Professional development day. 
Lost & Found 
The current lost and found has been posted on our Millstream Elementary website. Please check out the photos here: https://millstream.web.sd62.bc.ca/about/lost-found/
After School Play
We would like to remind parents/guardians that we do not provide supervision of the school grounds or play structures after school hours.  While we encourage time spent outdoors, we have also noticed that students, who are unsupervised after school hours, are experiencing difficulties navigating situations that come up when they do not have a parent/guardian present.  Your support is appreciated.  
SD62 is Hiring! Noon Hour Supervision Assistants and Education Assistants
(Insert poster) 
A message from PAC:
NEON SCHOOL DANCE PARTY
Thursday, Feb 16th from 6-7:30pm, the PAC and the phenomenal DJ PTK will be hosting Millstream's first dance in over three years! Bring your neon clothes and glow sticks! Light refreshments will be available at the concession stand. This event is for Millstream students, their parents and younger siblings, so we are looking forward to seeing you all there! More details are available on the Facebook PAC page.
There will be a light concession available with popcorn, cotton candy, candy bags and juice, coffee and water.

Entrance to the dance will be by donation (suggested donation $1-2)

Save the date for the next PAC meeting March 14th

Events like these can only occur for the kids with enough support from the parent community. We encourage you to step up and volunteer your time and engage with us to ensure these fun activities can occur at Millstream. Please email me directly for more information.
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the PAC through email or our Facebook page (https://www.facebook.com/groups/762258387245081)
 
Take care,
Ash Senini
PAC President
millstreampac@gmail.com

Thank you,

The Millstream Team
